
20/01/2021 

MRS Cecile Marie Herbert Jones 
1 Nield Avenue ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
cecileherbertjones@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

To whom it may concern, 

Regarding the proposed development of a child care center facility on Lewis st near 
Balgowlgah Heights Public School, I would like to share my disagreement with this project. 

I am a mother of two girls going to Balgowlgah Heights Public School and the main reason of 
my objection is the additional car traffic it will create right near the school during peak hours 
where it is already very challenging to find a park for parents coming and pick up their kids by 
car. Furthermore, I am very concerned about having additional cars travelling back and forth in 
the residential area for kids walking to school. 
Lastly, I don't believe this centre will benefit the community as there is already numerous 
options of day care in the vinicity for families to choose from. 

I am happy to discuss further should you have more question about my submission.

Kind regards,
Cecile

Sent: 20/01/2021 6:56:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


